SEASIDE SCHOOL DISTRICT
CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT RFP

Questions and Answers
(as of 12/13/2016)

Questions must be in writing and must be submitted NO LATER than December 14, 2016 at 4:00 pm PST
to Justine Hill, Business Manager {jhill@seaside.k12.or.us}. This document will be updated as new
guestions are submitted.

1. On Attachment 2 Proposal Certification, (page 26}, is it mandatory that the Proposer be
registered with the Construction Contractors Board?

No. To clarify, this is not a requirement of the Proposer. The Proposer should indicate
“N/A" after the License Number.




